
 
From: Arviat HTO [mailto:arvhto@qiniq.com]  
Sent: May 28, 2015 1:14 PM 
To: Jonathan Savoy 
Subject: Hello 
 
Good afternoon Jonathan,  
 
On behalf of Hunter’s and Trapper’s, the HTO of Arviat is applying for the participants 
of status, one of the Board Member and one elder in our community are interested 
going to the final hearing in November 2015 Nunavut Plan Use meeting. I will let you 
know as soon as possible after we select one elder and after I get their contact 
information. 
 
Thanks,  
 
If you have any questions, comments or concerns, please contact Arviat HTO. 
 
Hilda Qablu Panigoniak 
Arviat HTO Manager 
P.O Box 529 
Arviat, Nunavut 
X0C 0E0 
Phone: (867) 857-2636 
Fax: (867) 857-2488 
 
 


